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Sunshine Skyway Bridge Maintenance Activities Starting Next Week  

 

St. Petersburg, FL – Starting next week, the Florida Department of Transportation will begin 

bridge maintenance improvements to the Sunshine Skyway Bridge (I-275) in St. Petersburg, 

Florida.  

Maintenance includes repainting the yellow cables atop the Sunshine Skyway Bridge and adding 

corrosion protection to the ship impact system on each side of the main channel.  

Activities will take place during daytime hours. Advanced warning signs and electronic message 

boards will assist motorists traveling through the area.  

This project is expected to finish in the summer of 2022. 

For more information on this project or to sign-up to receive construction updates and traffic alerts, 

please visit: FDOTTampaBay.com. 
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